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Encouraging Diversity in Recruitment 
 

NRL Group Limited has demonstrated its commitment to encouraging diversity in recruitment.  

APSCo’s Diversity Commitment is a public promise by its members to take measurable steps to 

improve diversity within their organisation and within the recruitment industry. 

 

Diversity is about being different.  It is about understanding and treating people as individuals, 
and placing a positive value on those differences in the community and in the work place.  Businesses 
need to attract people with a wider range of backgrounds and attitudes because Britain is becoming 
more diverse, and to ignore this wealth of talent will be damaging in the future. 
 

APSCo recognises diversity as an important business issue affecting its members, and their end-user 

clients.  It’s critical that recruitment businesses tap into the widest available pool of candidates to 

provide their clients with the best resource available regardless of their age, gender, disability, 

ethnicity, or other defining characteristics.  To this end APSCo provides its Diversity Committed 

Members with practical advice and support on how to take steps to improve in this area, and actively 

encourage diversity. 

 

NRL Group Limited is an APSCo Member Committed to Diversity. 


